

Our Protocol for Covid-19

For everyone's health and well-being, masks are strongly recommended when entering the lobby. If you don't have a mask, we will have disposable ones ready for you. During the meeting with your advisor, you can discuss your masking preferences and determine what is appropriate for each of you. To provide everyone with a safer, healthy environment, our office is equipped with air purifiers for better ventilation and hand sanitizer is available.

If you have tested positive for Covid-19 within the last 10 days or are experiencing symptoms, please contact us to change your meeting format to a web conference, phone call, or to be rescheduled.